
Campus Reuse Drive for Clothes and Linens || 4 May - 12 May 2023 
 

3 May 2023 || TO NUS Community 
Sent on behalf of NUS Zero Waste Taskforce 

 

As part of our journey Towards a Zero Waste NUS, the Zero Waste Taskforce is inviting the NUS 
community to participate in our regular reuse drive for clothes and linens*. 

 
Find out what are the acceptable items and the drop off locations in the graphic below. 

Connect with us at the link below: 

 
 
 

 
 

Connect with us at: 

https://nus.edu.sg/zerowaste/
mailto:zerowaste@nus.edu.sg


 
 

* The pre-loved items will be repurposed as second hand goods or industrial rags in local or overseas markets. 
NUS does not receive any proceeds from reuse/recycling drives. 


